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June 14, 1995 

Dear Lynne, 

I am writing to let you know what the Student Affairs 
Committee has been doing since our last ASC meeting. We have 
organized a panel for the meeting in November entitled "Surviving 
Graduate School and Getting a Job: Issues for Women Students." 
Nancy Jurik, Mona Danner, Helen Eigenberg, and Susan Miller have 
all agreed to participate on the panel. I'll let you know as soon 
as I get a time and date confirmation on the panel. 

The committee is also working on a proposal to submit to the 
you, and hopefully to the Division at the meeting, for a Student 
Paper Award. We have been brainstorming for a while and as soon as 
we get a draft of the proposal I'll send it to you. 

Just to let you know, I'll be leaving Sam Houston State and 
Texas at the end of July for Kentucky. I've accepted a position at 
Eastern Kentucky University in the College of Law Enforcement, 
Department of Police Studies. I should be defending my 
dissertation at the end of this month and then moving there. As 
soon as I have a new address I'll forward it to you and ZoAnn. 

If you need to get in touch with me, I can be reached at my 
Sam Houston State address or at (409) 294-3632 or (713) 580-3241. 
I am also sending you a list of committee members with addresses 
and phone numbers. Thanks for your time. Hope your summer is 
going well. 

Sincerely, J 

Kathryn Scarborough 



STUDENT AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

Kathy Bennett 
Sam Houston State University 
College of Criminal Justice 
Huntsville, TX 77341 
(409) 294-3635 

Mona Danner 
Old Dominion University 
Department of Sociology, Criminal Justice and Anthropology 
Norfolk, VA 23508 
(804) 683-5931 

Janet Mullings 
Sam Houston State University 
College of Criminal Justice 
Huntsville, TX 77341 
(409) 294-1690 

Kathryn (K) Scarborough UNTIL 7/95 
Sam Houston State Univ. AFTER: Eastern Kentucky University 
College of Criminal Justice College of Law Enforcement 
Huntsville, TX 77341 Department of Police Studies 
(409) 294-3632 Richmond, KY 40475 

Barbara Sims 
Sam Houston State University 
College of Criminal Justice 
Huntsville, TX 77341 
(409) 294-1660 

(606) 622-1978 
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College of Law Enforcement 
Department of Police Studies 

October 20, 1995 

Dr. Lynne Goodstein 

EASTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY 
Richmond, Kentucky 40475-3131 

Administration of Justice and Women's Studies 
Pennsylvania State University 
13 Sparks Building 
University Park, PA 16802 

Dear Lynne, 

467 Stratton Building 
(606) 622-1978 

Enclosed is the proposal for the Division on Women and Crime Student Paper Competition. 
If you need anything else from us please let me know. I can be reached at (606) 622-1464 or 
(606) 622-1978. My E-mail is carborok@ccmail.gate.eku.edu Thanks for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Scarborough 

Serving Kentuckians Since J 9()6 
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Helen Eigenberg 

 
Richmond, KY 404 7 5 

J oAnne Belknap 
PO BOX 210389 
Department of Criminal Justice 
University of Cincinnati 
Cincinnati, OH 45221 

Kay Scarborough 
Eastern Kentucky University 
College of Law Enforcement 
Department of Police Studies 
467 Stratton 
Richmond, KY 404 7 5 

Lin Huff-Corzine 
Department of Sociology and Anthropology 
UCF 
PO Box 25000 
Orlando, FL 32816-1360 
E-mail: lcorzine@pegasus.cc.ucf.edu 
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